	Ref No.: FOI/2425/SG15051

	Date FOI request received: 17/07/2024

	Date FOI response: 22/08/2024

	REQUEST: I would like to make an FOI request for information relating to the following contract award: LPT/NHFT - IT Hardware
Please can you provide a breakdown of the items included in this contract?

For each item, could you provide the following information, preferably in a CSV or Excel file:

OUR RESPONSE: From our preliminary assessment, we estimate that compliance with your
request would exceed the appropriate costs limit under section 12 of the Freedom of Information Act 2000, currently £450, as we do not centrally record the information requested at 8 below and we would therefore have to manually count all hardware to gather this information. 
I can confirm that the Trust does hold the information you have requested at questions 1, 4,5,and 7 below.  However, we are withholding this information as we believe it is exempt under Section 38 Health and Safety of the Freedom of Information Act 2000. For those elements of your request, where we have withheld the information, we have applied the public interest test and consider that in all the circumstances of the case, the public interest in maintaining the exemptions outweighs the public interest in disclosing the information. Disclosure of the information requested could make the Trust more vulnerable to a Cyber-crime and could make it easier for a potential hacker to penetrate our networks. If our networks were disabled, this could endanger individuals (service users) physical and or mental health. 

1. Product Name  
OUR RESPONSE: See our response above.

3.Product Brand 
OUR RESPONSE: Dell
4. EAN number (where applicable)  
OUR RESPONSE: See our response above. 
5. SKU number (where applicable)
OUR RESPONSE: Please see our response above. 
6. Manufacturer name
OUR RESPONSE: Dell
7. Part Number  
OUR RESPONSE: Please see our response above.
8. Requested Quantity  
OUR RESPONSE:  See our response above. 

     10. Price per item
OUR RESPONSE: I can confirm that the Trust holds the information you requested. However, we are withholding the information since we consider the exemption under section 43(2) Commercial Interests of the Freedom of Information Act 2000 applies in this instance. We have applied the public interest test and consider that in all the circumstances of the case, the public interest in maintaining the exemption outweighs the public interest in disclosing the information.



